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Press release 
�

Turin, 26 November 2008  
 
With reference to the news appeared in the press and upon request of the market Regulator, Seat 
Pagine Gialle S.p.A. points out that during the meeting called for tomorrow 27 November 2008, the 
Board of Directors will not resolve upon any share capital increases. 
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This press release is a translation, the Italian version will prevail. 
 


